
 

Welbeck Newsletter Year 4/3M 

Summer Term 2023 
Welcome back from your Easter holidays! 

Our new topic for this term is The Romans.  

We will be exploring this in topic lessons and 

through our English and art lessons. In RE we 

are exploring Islam . In Computing we are 

continuing with coding and starting to use 

Microbits. Other topics this term will be States 

of Matter and The Journey of a River. We 

will also have our Creative Arts week in May 

this year. 

 

Please continue to support your 

child with their homework and 

spellings. 

Your child will be coming home 

with their homework on a Friday 

to be returned after the weekend 

by Thursday morning. The 

homework will vary depending on 

what work we are doing in class. 

We appreciate all your support in 

this. 

Spellings 
Children will be given spellings in 

their reading diaries and will be 

tested on a Friday. Please help 

them to learn and practise these. 

 

Thank you for all your support in 

this area.  

Please remember that 

school is open from 8:40am 

and the register will be 

taken at 8.45am. 

The end of the school day is 

3:15pm. 

Attendance 

P.E 
We have P.E on Mondays (for 3 x weeks) 

and Fridays. Please make sure your child 

has their full P.E kits in school all week 

for the whole half term. 
 

If you have any concerns or would like to discuss anything with me, 

then please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for all your continued support 

Mrs McConnochie Year 4/3 Class Teacher 

Reading 

Corner 

Thank you for all your 

help with reading at 

home. Please keep this up 

by reading with your 

child at least 4  

times a week and  

sign their diary. This 

helps all aspects of  

your child’s learning. 

Swimming will be on 

Tuesday afternoons every 

week for the first half  

term. Please provide a  

towel, swimming trunks 

 for boys and a swimming costume for 

girls. No earrings please and hair tied 

back. 

 

Our lessons finish at 3.00pm and we 

expect to be back at school by 

3.25/3.30pm for a slightly later 

end of day collection. 

Times Tables 
In Year 3, children need to learn their x3 x4 x8 times tables, more 

if possible! Year 4s need to know ALL their times tables by the end 

of the year (they are tested at school every Thursday) and they also 

have a Times Tables test in June. We want them to be as 

confident as possible, so please help them practise at home. 

They all have a log on to: www.ttrockstars.com 

 

Shield Making 

Keep a look out for a letter about shield 

making as we will be inviting 

parents/carers into school to help! 

Water Bottles & Sun Hats 
Please make sure your child has a 

water bottle in school and brings 

a sun hat on sunny day. 
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